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Following the devastating effect of Hurricane Irma, Collas Crill's BVI office will remain closed while we fully assess the situation to ensure the safety of our BVI colleagues
and their families. Their welfare is our major concern and establishing and maintaining regular communication is foremost in our minds.

Lawyers in our Collas Crill network, listed below, will continue to work on client matters and can assist with any new BVI related enquires.

Please contact Ian Montgomery or Stephen Adams for commercial enquiries.

For dispute resolution enquiries, please contact Christian Hay or Stephen Leontsinis.
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